
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greetings brethren, may God bless you. We  are 
delighted to communicate to you what the Lord is 
doing in Guatemala for His glory! There are souls  
being saved and discipled. Henry is a young man 
who came to the church as a child and later 
became a member of the church. Now he 
accompanies me to disciple other young people. 

My wife is also part of the work of the Great 
Commission. She had the privilege of giving 
classes of discipleship to Julia, who is 31 years 
old.   Thank God, she is attending church. Pray 
that she will soon be baptized. This year, our 
goal is to evangelize 2,000 people and baptize 
and disciple the people the Lord gives us. 

Our ministry with the children continues. Last 

November, we conducted our VBS, and thank 

God for the children that atended. They learned 

about Jesus and heard the Gospel. 

Each week there are 4 men from our church 

traveling to 2 villages bringing children to church. 

The church provides their  transportation.  
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There is much more that we could mention. We would like for  you 

to pray for us, as we faithfully  serve the Lord. Please pray for Flo 

Martin, she suffers from her knees and her back, due to the cold 

weather. She still maintains the spirit of helping in the work of 

God.  In Christ, Sop Hall Family and Flora Martin. 


